
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Communications Subcommittee   

 
FROM: Susan Edwards, Strategic Development Manager  

 
REFERENCE: C797   

 
SUBJECT: Website update - RFN10-01-03 
 

 
PURPOSE 

 
At the meeting Tama Easton will provide the Subcommittee with a verbal update on 
the re-development of the Council’s website.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Communications Subcommittee notes the verbal update from Council’s 
webmaster on the re-development of the Council’s website.  
 
Report prepared by 
 
 
 
 
Susan Edwards 
Strategic Development Manager 


